
Question 1
The current beach hut specification 
states that the doors of the hut must be 
constructed of plywood and be panelled.

We propose that there may be some 
variation made to the specification to allow 
the hut doors to be constructed using  
tongue and groove OR panelling.  

Agree / Disagree

Question 3
The current beach hut specification states 
that the doors of the hut must be painted 
one single solid colour. 

We propose to allow a variation in design to 
allow vertical stripes OR a single solid colour. 

Agree/ Disagree

Beach Hut Consultation 
Questions

Question 2
The current beach hut specification states 
that thedoors of the hut must be to a 
specified size.  

We propose to allow some variation to 
the size of the doors.

Agree/ Disagree 

Question 4
The current terms and conditions state 
that alterations cannot be made to the 
hut, site or place. 

We propose the owner may apply to 
the Seafront Office for a 4 week permit 
to alter the appearance of the hut or 
to use the hut for exhibitions. This may 
in be in conjunction with a fundraising 
event or linked to the Brighton festival. 
The council reserves the right to decline 

applications. 
Agree/ Disagree
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